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 SCARS
South Canadian Amateur Radio 

                 Society
          14 August 2004

The meeting was called to order by President KD5DOB with 36 guests and members attending. A very good turnout.  During introductions KB5ZVX announced he would take any patch/logo orders and he also had some patches with him for sale.

The minutes of the July meeting were read and approved. Treasurer KT5OK reported a balance of $XXXX with no unusual bills. 

Repeater Report: KC5OU was not present but it was reported he has obtained a back up repeater for the club. The cost will be very reason-

Able if the club wishes to pay for it.

CORA Report: N5KUK reported on last weeks meeting. It will be the last of the year as they have changed the constitution to reflect that no meetings are really necessary till January in preparation for the next Ham Holiday. This years event was a success with 877 (+/-)registrants and seed money for next year. Ken will be the Secretary for next year as well. They hope to have a banner made up to more clearly identify the CORA booth/table. The vendors have also requested the hours be modified on Friday to be open from 4PM to 8 PM. 
VE Team: There were 6 individuals this morning. 2 upgraded to Extra (one only needed the code) and one new Technician. 

Nets: The Tues ARES net and Wednesday 10 M net are doing quite well. We probably have more check-ins on the ARES net that anyone in the state. 

Equipment: N5UMH reported winning the Ebay bid on a tuner. WD5HPU brought a neat home brew CW key along with some “clandestine” military gear. N3US is the new owner of a Alpha 99 amp. KD5DOB is helping list an IC2720H dualbander and a Drake TR4C with matching MN4Tuner and MS4 speaker/PS. KD5SRW has a Ranger RCI 2970 10/12 M rig for sale.

Old Business: Special Event (see below)

New Business: Pres. KD5DOB asked for ideas for a special event later this year. Mentioned was the following: Amateur Radio Day Sept. 14, BSA Jamboree on the Air, Cleveland Co. Fair in Sept. A wind powered event in conjunction with the Bergey Co. and something in conjunction with a balloon launch.

KD5ZVX reported the City of Norman will be having a  “Preparedness” event in the Home Depot parking lot the morning of Sept. 18.  It was decided we should set up a station and participate.
CORA is also polling the member clubs about being the sponsor of a

USAF Special Event. Several members showed interest in this.

KD5DOB also wants to come up with a program to present to local civic clubs about Amateur Radio. N3US will look into available tapes, presentations etc  from the ARRL.

Winlink 2000: KC5MWZ Gerry was our guest this morning to in-troduce us to the new Emergency Communications protocol being looked at by ARES and the ARRL, whereby email messages  could be sent to EOC’s, Hospitals etc  by first responders or field personnel via Amateur Radio. Rather than paraphrase him here please check out the website:

http://winlink.org for information.

This system utilizes Pactor and Packet to interface with the internet in times of emergency and appears to be the mode of choice in the future when the Incident Command System (ICS) requires there be documentation of what has happened and the traffic being handled. 

Hamfests: Members are reminded of the Aug 28 hamfest across the border in Gainesville, TX. This is a small but fun hamfest and not too far away. 

The meeting was adjourned.

73 de N5UMH

Bill
